
Hello, 
 
My name is Mrs Pham and I’m going to be your teacher in Nursery.  
I can’t wait to see you! 
On your first day your mum or dad will come with you into the 
playground and you can play together for a while. Then you can come 
and play inside if you like, while mum or dad waits outside. 
The next time you come you will know your new school and all the 
adults already a bit better and you can say goodbye to mum or dad 
when you arrive and come in to play straightaway. 

The other adults in our Nursery are Mrs Stalham, Miss Canning and Mrs Baker and they are 
also looking forward to seeing you very much! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are very much looking forward to welcoming your child into our Nursery and we hope 
they will settle quickly. Unfortunately, we can’t allow parents to come inside due to covid-
19 restrictions but we hope that spending some time with us and other children in the 
playground will make it easier, it worked well with the children that started in September. 
 
Some things you could do to prepare your child for school are 

 Share books with them and talk about the pictures 

 Singing, dancing and making music together (pots, pans and spoons make great 
instruments) 

 Encourage them to draw lots of pictures and praise the results, whatever they look 
like! it’s a great way to express themselves and it’s essential your child feels 
confident using pencils or other writing materials before they’re going to attempt 
letters 

 It will help them to feel more confident in school when they can use the toilet 
independently 

 It will also be a great help for them (and for us) if they can take off and put on their 
coat, jumper and shoes by themselves.  

 Your child will be sharing toys with other children, if this is something they haven’t 
needed to do so far then maybe you could get them used to it by sharing their toys 
with you 

 

 

   



Our main focus for these two terms will be personal, social and emotional development, we 
want them to be happy in school, to enjoy the company of other children, to be able to 
work and play together and to get used to the rules and routines of our unit.  
 
We are looking forward to working together with you to achieve the best possible outcome 
for your child. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Pham 
 
 


